¥¥ Shropshire

Council

Accessiblity Groups Electoral Services
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate
Shrewsbury
Shropshire

SY2 6ND

Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire.gov.uk
Date: 17 September 2024
Dear Consultee

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence an intenim review of polling distncts and polling
places in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended).

Representations are invited from stakeholders, partners and other interested parties such
as electors, elected members, local political parties and organisations that have expertise
in relation to access to premises for people with different forms of disability.

| would like to invite you to consider this review and make comments, if required, on the
following polling places:

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site is no longer available due to security
concemns{lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use duning

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Behlidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school fo remain open to students dunng
elections

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Cleobury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farlow and Oreton Village Hall.
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be
used for May 20256 elections

g www.shropshire.gov.uk
Gerneral Enguiries: 0345 678 9000




When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

2. As far as is reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised reqgister before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to coninbute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | https:/lforms_office_com/e/pSJh8sgkdi
By email registration@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

A =
& ’53/}

Andy Begley
Electoral Registration Officer

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enguinies: 0345 678 9000
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ouncil

Helen Morgan MP Electoral Services
1% Floor Offices Shropshire Council
mﬂfﬂﬂm Court Shirghall
e Abbey Foregate
SY4 5AA Shrewsbury
Shropshire
SY2 6ND
Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire gov.uk
Date: 17 September 2024

Dear Ms Morgan

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence an intenm review of polling distncts and polling
places in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended).

Stakeholders, partners and other interested parties are being asked to comment on
polling distnicts, polling places and polling stations within Shropshire's parliamentary
constifuencies.

We would like you to contnbute to the review by inviting you to submit your views on the
current voting arrangements for the following polling place within your pariamentary

constituency.
Venue Details
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be
used for May 2025 elections

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

2. As far as 1s reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

Attached is a copy of the Motice of Review, and other associated documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enguiries: 0345 678 9000




If you choose to contrbute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | hittps:/fforms_office.com/e/pSJhsgkdi

By email registration@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

A
&7 j;
Andy Begley
Electoral Reqgistration Officer

=

@ www_shropshire.gov.uk
General Enquines: 0345 678 9000
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Julia Buckley MP Electoral Services
64 Wyle Cop Shropshire Council
Shrewsbury Shirehall
SY11UX Abbey Foragate
Shrewsbury
Shropshire
SY2 6ND

Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire gov.uk

Date: 17 September 2024
Dear Ms Buckley

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence an intenm review of polling distncts and polling
places in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended).

Stakeholders, partners and other interested parties are being asked to comment on
polling distnicts, polling places and polling stations within Shropshire's parliamentary
constifuencies.

We would like you to contnbute to the review by inviting you to submit your views on the
current voting arrangements for the following polling places within your parliamentary
constituency.

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site is no longer available due to secunty
concerns/lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use dunng

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Belvidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school to remain open fo students during
elections

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

2. Asfar as is reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

Attached is a copy of the Notice of Review, and other associated documents.

www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enguiries: 0345 678 9000




The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to contribute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | hitps:(ifforms.office_.com/e/pSJh8sgkdi

By email reqistration@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

A
& 2
Andy Begley
Electoral Registration Officer

=

@ www_shropshire.gov.uk
General Enquiries: 0345 678 9000
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Stuart Anderson MP Electoral Services
54 Broad Street Shropshire Council
Ludlow Shirehall
SY81GR Abbey Foregate
Shrewsbury
Shropshire
SY2 6ND

Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire_gov_uk
Date: 17 September 2024
Dear Mr Anderson

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence an intenim review of polling distncts and polling
places in accordance with the Reprasentation of the People Act 1983 (as amendead).

Stakeholders, partners and other interested parties are being asked to comment on
polling distnicts, polling places and polling stations within Shropshire's parliamentary
constituencies.

We would like you to contnbute to the review by inviting you to submit your views on the
current voting arrangements for the following polling place within your pariamentary
constifuency.

Venue Details

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Cleobury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farow and Oreton Village Hall.

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

2. Asfar as is reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

Attached is a copy of the Notice of Review, and other associated documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it i1s published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
Gerweral Enguiries: 0345 678 9000




If you choose to contribute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | hitps:/fforms.office.com/e/pSJhBsgkdi

By email registration@shropshire gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

e A =
f f{___ .__Z,.af -
Andy Begley j—

Electoral Registration Officer

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enquiries: 0345 678 9000
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Mr Arren Roberis Electoral Services
Clerk to Oswestry Town Council Shropshire Council
The Guildhall Shirehall
Oswestry Abbey Foregate
Shropshire Shrewsbury
SY11 1PZ Shropshire
SY2 6ND
Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire.gov.uk
Date: 17 September 2024
Dear Mr Roberts

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence an interim review of polling districts and polling
places in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended) for
the following polling places only:

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site is no longer available due to secunty
concerns/lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use dunng

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Belvidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school to remain open to students dunng
elections

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Clecbury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farlow and Oreton Village Hall.
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be
used for May 2025 elections

Representations are invited from stakeholders, partners and other interested parties such
as electors, elected members, local political parties and organisations that have expertise
in relation to access to premises for people with different forms of disability.

We would like to invite the Council to consider this review and make comments, if required,
on polling places within your pansh.

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

a www.shropshire.gov
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2. As far as is reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

| would also like to request that the attached notice be displayed within your pansh, and
also make available the other enclosed documents to enable electors to make
representation. Can you please confirm if you are able to display the documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to contribute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | https:/fforms office com/e/pSJhBsgkdi

By email reqistration@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

ey

A A =
Andy Begley j

Electoral Registration Officer

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enguinies: 0345 678 9000
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Ms Helen Ball Electoral Services
Clerk to Shrewsbury Town Council Shropshire Council
Livesey House Shirehall
7 St John's Hill Abbey Foregate
Shrewsbury Shrewsbury
Shropshire Shropshire
SY11JD SY2 6ND
Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire.gov.uk
Date: 17 September 2024
Dear Ms Ball

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council 1s due to commence an intenm review of polling distncts and polling
places in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended) for
the following polling places only:

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site is no longer available due to security
concerns/lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use dunng

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Belvidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school to remain open to students during
elections

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Clecbury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farlow and Oreton Village Hall.
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be
used for May 2025 elections

Representations are invited from stakeholders, partners and other interested parties such
as electors, elected members, local political parties and organisations that have expertise
in relation to access to premises for people with different forms of disability.

We would like to invite the Council to consider this review and make comments, if required,
on polling places within your parish.

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

a www.shropshire.gov.uk
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2. As far as is reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

| would also like to request that the attached notice be displayed within your parnsh, and
also make available the other enclosed documents fo enable electors to make
representation. Can you please confirm if you are able to display the documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to contribute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | hitps:/fforms office com/e/pS.JhBsgkdi

By email reqgistration@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

. .-:___.-" .-!_,-' e
e - F f
Andy Begley
Electoral Reqgistration Officer

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enquiries: 0345 678 9000
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Fermn Chadwick Electoral Services
Clerk to Wheathill Pansh Council Shropshire Council
Femnley Appledore Shirehall
Silvington Abbey Foregate
Cleobury Mortimer Shrewsbury
Kiddemminster Shropshire
DY14 ORP SY2 6ND
Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire.gov.uk
Date: 17 September 2024

Dear Ms Chadwick

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council 1s due to commence an intenm review of polling distncts and polling
places in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended) for
the following polling places only:

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site is no longer available due to security
concerns/lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use dunng

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Belvidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school to remain open to students during
elections

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Clecbury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farlow and Oreton Village Hall.
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be
used for May 2025 elections

Representations are invited from stakeholders, partners and other interested parties such
as electors, elected members, local political parties and organisations that have expertise
in relation to access to premises for people with different forms of disability.

We would like to invite the Council to consider this review and make comments, if required,
on polling places within your parish.

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

a www.shropshire.gov.uk
Gerneral Enguiries: 0345 678 3000




2. As far as is reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

| would also like to request that the attached notice be displayed within your pansh, and
also make available the other enclosed documents to enable electors to make
representation. Can you please confirm if you are able to display the documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised reqgister before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to contribute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | hitps:/fforms.office.com/e/pSJhBsgkdi

By email reqistration@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Reqgistration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

Py
o A

&7 jﬁ_
Andy Begley
Electoral Registration Officer

=

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enquiries: 0345 678 9000




%¥ Shropshire

Council

Local Political Groups Electoral Services
Shropshire Council
Shirehall
Abbey Foregate
Shrewsbury
Shropshire
SY2 6ND

Please ask for: Elections Office
Tel: 03456789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire.gov.uk

Date: 17 September 2024
Dear Consultee

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence a review of polling distnicts and polling places in
accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended) for the
following polling places only:

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site is no longer available due to secunty
concerns/lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use dunng

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Belvidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school to remain open to students duning
elections

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Cleobury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farlow and Oreton Village Hall.
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be

used for May 2025 elections

Stakeholders, partners and other interested parties are being asked to comment on the
affected polling places within Shropshire’s parliamentary constituencies.

We would like you to contnbute to the review by inviting you to submit your groups views
on the proposals currently being consulted on.

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

www.shropshire.gov.uk
Gerneral Enguiries: 0345 678 9000




2. As far as 1s reasonable and pracficable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

Attached is a copy of the Notice of Review, and other associated documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient time to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to contnbute, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | hitps:/fforms_office.com/e/pSJhBsgk4di

By email registration@shropshire gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

Andy Begley
Electoral Registration Officer

=

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enguiries: 0345 678 9000
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ouncil

Councillor Garry Burchett Electoral Services
Councillor Gwilym Butler Shropshire Council
Councillor Julian Dean Shirehall

Councillor Simon Harris Abbev Foregate
Councillor Dunan Kerr Shregshur‘irg
Councillor Pam Moseley Shropshire

Councillor Robert Tindall

Councillor Rob Wilson SY2 6ND

Please ask for: Elections Office

Tel: 0345 6789015
E-mail: registration@shropshire.gov.uk
Date: 17 September 2024

Dear Member

INTERIM POLLING DISTRICT, POLLING PLACE AND POLLING STATION REVIEW
2024

Shropshire Council is due to commence a review of polling districts and polling places in
accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended) for the
following polling places only:

Venue Details

Army Reserve Centre Access to the site 1s no longer available due to secunty
concemns/lack of service personnel on site

Bagley Sports and Social Requirement to identify a back-up venue to use dunng

Club elections with a small turnout as main hall would no
longer be available due to use by the social club

Belvidere School Request from a parent to identify another venue to
enable the school to remain open to students during
elections

Farlow and Orton Village Hall | Request from Wheathill Pansh Council to move this
pansh to Cleobury North Village Hall. LJC - Farlow
would continue to use Farlow and Oreton Village Hall.
Horeb Welsh Methodist Reviewing the current provision as the current facility
Church may not be available long term. This venue will still be
used for May 2025 elections

Stakeholders, pariners and other interested parties are being asked to comment on the
affected polling places within Shropshire’s parliamentary constituencies.

Although you have been contacted previously, | would like to invite you to contribute to
the review on the proposes currently being consulted on.

When making suggestions, please ensure the following:

1. That electors have such reasonable facilities for voting as are practicable in the
circumstances, and;

G www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Erguiries: 0345 678 9000




2_ Asfar asis reasonable and practicable, that polling places are accessible to all
electors, including those who are disabled, and, when designating a polling place,
have regard to the accessibility needs of disabled persons.

Attached is a copy of the Notice of Review, and other associated documents.

The review commences on 23 September 2024 and the deadline for the submission of
comments is 20 October 2024. This will allow for sufficient ime to enable any alterations
to be made to the revised register before it is published. A report outlining findings and
final recommendations will be submitted to Council on 12 December 2024.

If you choose to submit contributions, comments can be made in the following ways:

By the online feedback form
completing | https://forms.office.com/e/pSJhBsgkdi

By email reqgistration{@shropshire.gov.uk

By post Electoral Registration Officer
Shropshire Council

Shirehall

Abbey Foregate

Shrewsbury

SY2 6ND

We look forward to your comments and suggestions.

Yours sincerely

_.-';'.'-":" A e
Andy Begley f

Electoral Registration Officer

@ www.shropshire.gov.uk
General Enguiries: 0345 678 9000




